
Welcome 2024 -2025 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

On behalf of Park Avenue School Council, we are excited to extend a warm welcome to you as we 
embark on the 2024-2025 school year. We hope you and your family had a restful summer and are 
ready for another exciting and productive year of learning and growth. 

As members of the School Council, we are committed to fostering an inclusive and supportive 
environment for all students and families. Our role is to act as a bridge between the school, 
parents, and the broader community, ensuring that your voices are heard, and your ideas are 
valued. We believe that by working together, we can create a school environment that truly reflects 
the needs and aspirations of all families. 

This year, we are looking forward to building on the successes of the past while embracing new 
opportunities for engagement and involvement. We will be focused on improving communication, 
organizing school events that bring our community together, and supporting initiatives that enhance 
the overall experience for both students and families. Your feedback and participation are key to 
making these goals a reality, and we encourage you to stay connected and involved throughout the 
year. 

Whether you are a long-time member of our school community or a new parent, we welcome you to 
reach out to us with any suggestions, questions, or concerns. We are here to listen, collaborate, 
and ensure that every voice is heard. 

We look forward to partnering with you to make this school year a memorable and successful one 
for all our students. Together, we can continue to create a positive, thriving school community 
where every child has the opportunity to shine. 

Thank you for your ongoing support, and we are excited to work alongside you in the months ahead. 

Warm regards, 

 
Kevin Lillico 

School Council Chair 

park.avenue.ps@sc.yrdsb.ca 
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